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Cooper Landing School PAC Site Council Agenda
Monday, May 4, 2015 Called to order at 3:30 p.m.

The mission of Cooper Landing School is to provide a positive learning atmosphere, placing the highest emphasis on academic achievement and service to the community, while maintaining a balance between school, family and community activities.  This will be accomplished by meaningful communication and collaboration to utilize all available talents and resources.
1. Roll call: Heather Pearson, Heather Harrison, Shannon Ryan, Shannon Meredith, Tommy Gossard, Virginia Morgan, Kathy Recken, Susanna LaRock, Michael Hanson, Doug Hayman
1. Approval of agenda: amended to include staffing of aid position under Principal’s Report and Election of Officers under New Business
1. Reading and approval of minutes: passed
1. Addition of New Members: none
1. Reports of officers, boards, committees
4. Principal’s report: Introduction of New Principal Douglas Hayman, Staffing Aid position: Michael introduced Doug Hayman the new principal starting in the fall. Doug is looking forward to working with us and will be looking and listening for ways that he can support us. There was a discussion about staffing for the new aid position. Doug overviewed some of the questions that he thought would be pertinent to the specifics of Cooper Landing School. Virginia asked if someone was planning to be gone during the winter would they still have a chance at the position. Doug talked about taking into account the culture of Cooper Landing and the qualifications of the applicant; he asked what we thought about the issue. After some thoughts were shared it was agreed that it would depend on the applicant, but that it is reasonable to expect a commitment from whomever is hired. Doug will be opening the position as soon as possible and would like to hire before the end of this school year. The hope is that we have a few strong applicants to interview; if we do not the position will remain open until we do. AI: Doug will email interview questions to PAC and PAC will provide feedback.

4. Teacher’s report: Next year field trips: Tommy talked about fishing in the fall it was decided that the trip should happen during the week of Sept. 8-11 AI: Heather Pearson will check her calendar and get back to Tommy with a date. There was a discussion about a possible field trip to Denali; Shannon Meredith suggested McCarthy Kennicot Glacier Mine. Heather Harrison suggested that we look at our finances after the Saturday Market before we make any decisions about next year’s field trips everyone agreed. Tommy announced that the School sign is done.  It was unanimously agreed that Shannon Ryan will be missed by all and Rowan and Torin will be missed as well.
4. Treasurer’s report: Nothing has changed $4714.45 balance
4. Additional reports
1. Unfinished business and general orders
5. May Saturday Market: Cathy and the students made signs all the ducks are in a row. Shannon Meridith mentioned that we need more baked goods and asked that parents who are baking double their batches. It was decided, after discussion about how to manage the car wash, that tickets should be made and money should be taken indoors.
1. New business
6. Equinox Run: PAC agreed to take over the Equinox run as a fundraiser for the next school year
6. T-shirts for Equinox Run: Susanna explained costs for t-shirts. V-necks $10.64 each 36 for $383; Crew necks $12.47 each 16for $199.52
6. Registration in the fall August 10-14: Susanna announced that parents can come in to register students any day during the week of August 10- 14 between the hours of 9 a.m. and 3 p.m.
6. Election of officers: Heather Pearson moved that everybody keep their position for another year as long as everyone is happy with their position. Susanna talked about the fact that she does not want to remain the secretary of PAC. There was a discussion about the bylaws and whether they specified that the secretary of the PAC and the secretary of the school remain separate. It was decided that everyone would remain in their current positions until the review of the bylaws and we would revisit the secretary issue at that time.
1. Next meeting: First PAC meeting of the 2015-2016 school year and Review of Bylaws Monday, August 10, 2015 at 3:30 p.m.
1. Adjournment: 4:40
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